
No.Ft. 48-5657/2021 (FCA)
H.P. Forest Department

From Nodal Officer-cum-APCCF (FCA),
O/o Pr.CCF,H.P, Shimla-1.

To The Deputy Inspector General of Forest,
Sub-Office, Ministry of Environment,
Forest and Climate Change, CGO Complex,

Shivalik Khand, Longwood, Shimla, H.P.

Dated, Shimla-1 The,

Subject: Diversion  of  0.7995  ha.  of  forest  land  in  favour  of  Seraj  Hydro  Power 
Developers for the construction of 2.0 MW Sejla SHEP,  within the jurisdiction 
of Kullu Forest Division, H.P. (Online No. FP/HP/HYD/150023/2021).

Sir,
Kindly refer to your letter No. FC/HPB/04/2023 Dated 12.03.2024 on 

the subject cited above.

2. CF Kullu has submitted that the User Agency has submitted that as per the 
information received from Directorate of Energy, HP the power potential of the Beas River as 
per Cumulative Impact Assessment & Carrying Capacity study has not been carried out for 
the hydro projects less than 5.00 MW. The necessary information in this regard has been 
uploaded online in additional information at  Sr.  No. 53 of Part-  I.  As such, the CIA and 
carrying capacity instant proposal is not a part of the same. 

This is for favour of your kind information and further necessary action in the 
matter please. 

      

   Yours faithfully,

  Nodal Officer–cum-APCCF (FCA)
   O/o Pr.CCF(HoFF), H.P. Shimla.
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